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June 11, 1992 

Mr, Julian. Ajello 
California, PUC 

f ' 505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, California 94102 

Dear W. Ajello: 

Please accept this belated response to your request for review of the February, 1991 
draft of the new NARUC Electric Utility Cost Allocation Manual. Our staff recognizes 
that the final has now been printed. However, the inconsi,tent treatment of customer 
related costs in the manual is of concern. In three areas, three different approaches are 
presented. The first is an energy weighted approach, the second the so-called "minimum-
system" or "zero-intercept" method, and the last is the 'basic customer" method. 

At page 39 of the draft, distribution plant is identified as being customer, demand, and 
energy-related. That is consistent with the treatment of gas distribution plant by this 
Commission, where it has ordered that 50% of distribution mains be treated as 
commodity-related. Our Commission has not made specific findings on electric 
distribution plant, except as set forth below. 

At pages 91-100 of the draft, the minimum-system and zero intercept methods are 
presented. These methods do not conform to the matrix on page 39, which incorporates 
an energy component of distribution plant. Unfortunately, these two methods are the 
only methods presented. These are the two methods our Commission has explicitly 
rejected 

Finally, at page 148, in the section on marginal cost determination, the "basic customer" 
method, counting as customer related costs only meters, services, meter reading, and 
billing, is identified and defended. 

Previous drafts included additional methods which are missing from the final version. 
For example, the 10/31/88 draft discussed at the fall meeting in San Francisco contained 
a section explicitly setting forth the basic customer method in the embedded cost section. 
In November of 1988, a section discussing the energy-weighted method was distributed to 
the Committee. - -
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